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11th May 2020
Good Morning
I am sure many of you watched the Prime Minister’s announcement last night. I am certain you will, like schools, have many questions. Unfortunately, we have no answers at the moment as we were  given this information at the same time as the public. We will now await further guidance and advice and will be in touch as soon as possible. At present, there are no changes to the current circumstances for schools.  Please do bear with us, we thank you for your patience. 

Yours sincerely
J Bromley
Head Teacher

